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The Spring Lake Park Police Department responded to eight hundred and twenty-five calls for service for 
the month of June 2024. This is compared to responding to nine hundred and forty calls for service in 
June 2023. 
 
Investigator Bennek reports handling forty-one cases for the month of June 2024. Thirty-five of those 
cases were felony cases and five were misdemeanor cases. Investigator Bennek also continues to 
monitor five forfeiture cases.  Investigator Bennek also attended the Minnesota Peace and Police Officer 
Association. Law Enforcement Labor Services training convention June 14th to June 16th.  Investigator 
Bennek reported attending the quarterly Anoka County detective meeting and the east metro detective 
meeting.  For further details, see Investigator Bennek’s attached report. 
 
I provided SRO Imig’s annual report at the last meeting, but he did report that he conducted his tobacco 
compliance checks on June 24th, 2024 and was happy to report that there were no violations.   
 
The Spring Lake Park Police Department Administrative Office Staff continue to stay busy with their day 
to day tasks as well as assisting myself with various projects.  We are grateful for all that they do.   
 
The Police Department was excited to be back assisting with the Tower Days Parade on June 6th, 2024.  I 
want to thank Officer Karen Fiske for assisting in coordinating the Police Department involvement with 
the parade.  I want to thank our officers and Sergeants who also play a vital role in the PD involvement 
in the parade.  As you all know we cannot do the security for the parade alone so thank you to the 
Anoka PD, Anoka County Sheriff’s Office, Blaine PD, Coon Rapids PD, Fridley PD, Lino Lakes PD and 
Ramsey Police Department for sending reserves and explorers to assist us during the parade.   
 
The month of June 2024 has been a busy month for myself along with the Tower days events and the 
building project, I attended several meetings throughout the month of June 2024.  I also had the 
privilege of participating in the Law Enforcement Torch Run for Special Olympics on June 21st, 2024 to 
raise awareness and funds for the Special Olympics.  I want to thank Inv. Bennek and Officer Imig for 
being willing to escort myself, Records Tech Lisa Murphy, Officer Kelsey Smith and Code Enforcement 
officer Walter Morris during the ride.                 
 
This will conclude my report for the month of June 2024 

 

 



Spring Lake Park Police Department 
 Investigator                      

           Tony Bennek                                       Monthly Report 
 

June 2024 
 

Total Case Load 
 

Case Load by Level of Offense: 41 
 

       Felony     36 
Gross Misdemeanor  0 

                           Misdemeanor   5 
 

Case Dispositions: 
 

County Attorney    35 

Juvenile County Attorney  0 
City Attorney    6 
Forward to Other Agency  0 
SLP Liaison     0 
Carried Over    0 
Unfounded     0 
Exceptionally Cleared   0 
Closed/Inactive    0 
 

                    Forfeitures: 
Active Forfeitures   5 
Forfeitures Closed   1 

 


